19 October 2015

- «Ratepayer Name1»
- «Ratepayer Name2»
- «Ratepayer Address1»
- «Ratepayer Address2»
- «Ratepayer Address3» «Postal Code»
- «Ratepayer_Address4»

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: SELWYN HUTS

Please find enclosed a copy of the action point notes taken at the public meeting held 21 September 2015. The next meeting is scheduled for the 16th of November 2015, 7:30pm at the same venue.

As requested at the meeting the Gazette Notice and the draft Reserve Management Plan have been posted on the Selwyn District Council Website and can be found using the link below.

http://www.selwyn.govt.nz/council/plans/reserve-management-plans

To date we have had a great response with signing up to the new deed of licence and licence fee payments. Both are important as they will be an eligibility requirement to be able to participate in any Committee election process.

I look forward to another positive meeting on the 16th of November and strongly urge your attendance. This will ensure any future decisions affecting the Hut community, are made on the basis of high level of representation.

Yours faithfully

David Ward

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER